
 

 

HARMAN ROAD EN1 & LINCOLN ROAD EN1 - TEMPORARY RESTRICTION OF TRAFFIC 
 
Further information may be obtained by telephoning Journeys and Places Team on 020 8132 
0759. 
 
1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in order to facilitate essential Highway works on Lincoln 
Road EN1 the Council of the London Borough of Enfield have made the Enfield (Harman Road 
EN1 & Lincoln Road EN1) (Temporary Restriction of Traffic) Order 2023 under section 14(1) 
of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
 
2. The effect of the Order will be to temporarily restrict traffic, as and when directed by traffic 
signs, and as detailed in the streets specified in column 1 of the Schedule to this Notice. 

 
3. The prohibitions referred to in paragraph 2 above will not apply to works vehicles or, if the 
works allow, to police or emergency services’ vehicles. 
 
4. The prohibitions will operate from 22 January 2024 for 14 Weeks or until the works are 
completed. 
 
5. Whilst the prohibitions are in force, the alternative routes for diverted vehicles will be as 
stated in column 2 in each case.  
 
Dated 17 January 2024 
 

David B. Taylor 
Head of Highways, Traffic and Parking 

 
SCHEDULE  

 
Part of Street to be Restricted 

 
 
1 

Diversion Route 
 
 

2 

 
Harman Road EN1  
 
Road Closure – at its junction with Lincoln Road 
EN1 

 
Northbound 
John Street – James Street – Lincoln Road 
 
Southbound 
Lincoln Road - James Street – John Street 
 

 
Lincoln Road EN1,  
 
Waiting & Loading Restrictions – the south side 
from its junction with Harman Road EN1, 
eastwards for approximately 25 metres 
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